
Site Allocations Plan Preferred Options Consultation
Stratford-on-Avon District Council is holding a public consultation between 29th October and  
18th December 2020 on the proposed Site Allocations Plan (SAP). 

What is the Preferred Options 
stage?
‘Preferred Options’ is essentially the draft 
stage. There will be further consultation 
on the final draft (Proposed Submission 
version) next year before the Plan 
is submitted to the Government for 
examination to check that it is fit for 
purpose.    

What does the Site Allocations 
Plan include?
The Site Allocations Plan includes policies 
relating to the following topics:

Reserve Housing Sites
Self-build and Custom Housebuilding
Built-up Area Boundaries
Employment Enabling Sites
A46 Safeguarding
Site Specific Proposals

How to Comment
The best way to view the consultation 
documents is online at  
www.stratford.gov.uk/sappo

Subject to changing restrictions resulting 
from the Coronavirus pandemic, you 
can view the Plan at the District Council 
offices between 10am and 2pm Monday 
to Friday and at main public libraries 
across the District. Please check current 
restrictions before you visit.

Please use the online consultation form 
so it is clear which part of the Plan your 
comments relate to. Alternatively, please 
email comments / completed forms to 
policy.consultation@stratford-dc.gov.uk 

or post them to  
Planning Policy 
Stratford-on-Avon District Council 
Elizabeth House, Church Street 
Stratford-upon-Avon CV37 6HX

Find out More
Because of COVID-19, unfortunately there 
will be no public consultation events.

However, we have prepared a number of 
short videos explaining the proposals in 
further detail and we will also be hosting a 
number of online live question and answer 
sessions - visit  
www.stratford.gov.uk/sappo

10th November @ 6pm
12th November @ 6pm
17th November @ 3pm
19th November @ 11am
1st December @ 2pm
3rd December @ 6pm

If you have any queries regarding the 
consultation please contact the  
Policy Team on 01789 260334  
or email 
planning.policy@stratford-dc.gov.uk

Read the full consultation document at www.stratford.gov.uk/sappo
This webpage also includes maps of each settlement so you can see how where you live may be affected by the proposals.


